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MVD reissuing some driver’s licenses and IDs 
 
Due to a programming error, driver’s licenses and identification cards issued by the New 
Mexico Motor Vehicle Division between March 5 and March 22 inadvertently omitted 
street number information in the address fields. 
 
MVD is mailing corrected licenses and ID cards to all customers affected by the problem 
over the next two weeks. Customers do not have to take any action as MVD has 
identified all those affected. 
 
Customers can use the licenses mailed earlier this month until they receive their 
corrected versions. Once they receive the corrected licenses, they should then destroy 
the older versions, as they will no longer be valid.  
 
The MVD apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause. 
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